
 

 

 
 
Liturgical Celebrations 

● Our opening celebration was done in each classroom and it focussed on our division goals 
of hospitality and justice. 

● We are going to explore the live stream and pre-recorded celebrations in the next few 
months. 

● The students were introduced to 2 Characteristics of Catholic Identity: we will be focusing 
on Hospitality -  welcoming all people and helping them feel like they belong and Justice - 
contributing for the common good of society.   

Safe & Caring 
● The division and school focus this year is on student and staff wellness and meeting the 

students where they are at so they keep learning! 
● We had our first Practice Evacuation Drill.  We will have another next week. 
● Professional Development for staff on relationship building skills - teachers to students 

and student to students.  Our LIFT teachers are also giving PD on strategies for teachers to 
take care of themselves and how we are supporting each other.  

● Safety Patrol is starting!!  Gr. 5 and 6 students will lead this. 
● K-Gr. 3 recess and Gr. 4-9 Recess.  Middle School intramurals will be starting soon as well 

as Anything But Outside club. 
Learning Progressions 

● Teachers have done a wonderful job of getting to know their students and helping them 
get back into the school routine. 

● We are navigating through COVID protocols as we still want students to be engaged in 
their learning. 

● Teacher collaboration focus this year will be looking at our curriculum and how we can 
move students forward with their learning progression. 

First Nation, Metis, and Inuit 
● Had the first meeting with the First Nations Metis and Inuit Division lead this month.  We 

are going to continue to get support with sharing circles for our new staff.  Selena is also 
supporting the school with how we are going to teach the students the 7 Sacred Teaching 
for the BG8! Awards.   

● We received a resource for continuing to support restorative practices at our school.   
Hot Lunch 

● We will be setting up Hot Lunches.Net for our November order.  Should be able to prepay 
for snacks as well 

Information 
● Thanks to the School Council for the Apple Fundraiser. 
● Volleyball and Cross Country Running have started!! 
● We are looking at starting up the Ski Club again this year. 

 
 

 

“Come Follow Me” Matthew 4.19 
 


